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Welcome to the Spring edition of the JRSO Newsletter. 

This term we’re focusing on how our noticeboards can reflect our New 

Year’s Resolutions and the upcoming WOW Badge Design Competition. 

With two terms to go of the year there’s still lots of time to encourage your 

friends to walk, cycle, and scoot to school safely. 

Keep reminding everyone about the importance of wearing bright and 

fluorescent clothing in the dark—Be Bright Be Seen to stay safe! 

JRSO Noticeboard 
 
Have you looked at our noticeboard yet? 
Well if you haven’t we recommend that you 
should. 
It is 2018 now and most people make New 
Year’s Resolutions, we hope that you have 
made one that is connected with how you 
travel to school. 
 

                                 
 
On our noticeboard you will find some resolutions 
that we hope will improve the way you travel to 
school. 
You can walk, scooter, cycle and Park and stride. 
All of these things will help to make our school a 
safer place to come to. 

  
   



QUIZ 

1. When cycling at night, which of the 

following items must you have on your 

bicycle? 

A) A front and rear light only 

B) A front and rear reflector only 

C) A front light, a rear light, and a rear 

reflector 

D) You do not need lights if there is 

street lighting. 

2. What is the very first instruction given in 

the Green Cross Code? 

A) Stand on the pavement near the kerb 

B) Look all around and listen 

C) First find a safe place to cross 

D) Stand on the kerb where you can see 

the traffic coming from the right 

3. What is the age group of pedestrians 

who have the most injuries? 

A) 10 

B) 12 

C) 14 

D) 16 

4. What should you do after getting off a 

bus? 

A) Wait until the bus has moved off and 

you can see the road clearly in both 

directions 

B) Wait until the bus has moved far 

enough away so that you can see the 

traffic coming from the right 

C) Cross while the bus is waiting, if you 

can 

D) Only cross if the driver tells you it is 

safe to do so 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
How does a snowman 

get to work? 

By Icicle! 

WOW Badge Competition 

Join the national competition to design 

your very own WOW badge. 

From around the country, 11 designs 

will be chosen to be turned into next 

year’s monthly WOW badges. 

This year’s theme is Walk the Seasons. 

We are looking for badge designs that 

reflect a year’s journey through autumn, 

winter, spring, and summer. 

What do you see on your 

way to school? What 

animals and nature can 

be found in your local 

area? 


